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Ensure all dealership personnel are aware of this notice so they are able to address customer questions. Contact Warranty if you require 
additional assistance. Direct press inquiries to Audi Public Relations.  
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RECALL REPAIRS MAY RESUME 
Safety Recall 74D5 / Passenger Occupant Detection System (PODS) 

This notice is for:  Dealer Principal 
 General Manager 
 Sales Managers 

 Service Manager 
 Parts Manager 
 Service Advisor 

 Warranty Administrator 
 Technicians 

Date: November 26, 2018 

What Dealers Should 
Do 

• Resume Safety Recall 74D5 repairs immediately. The issue that caused the 
temporary stop last week has been resolved.   

• Please reach out to any customers you need to reschedule for this work and let 
them know the recall repair can be performed as soon as possible.   

Notes: Affected Vehicles:   

Country Model Years Models 
USA 2012 2018 A6 and A7  

 2013 2018 S6 and S7 

 2014 2018 RS7 
CAN 2016 2018 A6, A7, S6, S7 and RS7 

IMPORTANT REMINDER: VEHICLES AFFECTED BY SAFETY & COMPLIANCE RECALLS 

New Vehicles in Dealer Inventory: It is a violation of Federal law for a dealer to deliver a new 
motor vehicle or any new or used item of motor vehicle equipment (including a tire) covered by 
this notification under a sale or lease until the defect or noncompliance is remedied. By law, 
dealers must correct, prior to delivery for sale or lease, any vehicle that fails to comply with an 
applicable Federal Motor Vehicle Safety Standard or that contains a defect relating to motor 
vehicle safety.  
Pre-Owned Vehicles in Dealer Inventory: Dealers should not deliver any pre-owned vehicles in 
their inventory which are involved in a safety or compliance recall until the defect has been 
remedied. 
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